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From: Nancyiaphen <[

Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 6:41 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: PTSD

Hello,

| believe many medical employees, including clerical, X-ray techs,and/or any persons exposed directly to trauma as a
result of contact with patients should also be covered for PTSD as a result of their exposures to these events....the
medical industry as a whole can be traumatizing for many folks who are involved with patient care. In particular the
opioid crisis that is about to reach critical mass.

Nancy Laphen

Sent from my iPad





